11/20/ %

CONGRESSMAN NICK RAHALL, OF WEST VIRGINIA'S FOURTH DISTRICT, IS PLEASED
TO ANNOUNCE THAT THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES HAS JUST PASSED A THREE YEAR
RE-AUTHORIZATION FOR THE APPALACHIAN REGIONAL COMMISSION. THE TOTAL AMOUNT
WILL BE $1.170 BILLION.

THE MEASURE NOW GOES TO THE SENATE FOR THEIR APPROVAL.

CONGRESSMAN RAHALL WAS A CO-SPONSOR OF THE ARC LEGISLATION.



